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County approves speed limit reduction
(KNZA)--For the second week in a row, the Doniphan County Commission has
approved a speed limit reduction for a Troy area road.

The Commission voted unanimously this week to reduce the speed limit on 195th
Road from 55 to 35 miles an hour from the east city limits of Troy to Oxide Road.

Commission Chairman Thad Geiger said he believes the current speed limit is
unsafe.

Commissioner Jerry McKernan said he believes 35 miles an hour is plenty on
that road.

Last week, the Commission approved a speed limit reduction for a portion of Last
Chance Road, southwest of Troy.  
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